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PA PUBLIC UTiinY COMMISSION 
SECRETARY'S BUREAU 

Re: Broadview Networks, Inc., Docket No. A-310932; A-310932 F0002; A-310932 
F0003 

Dear Secretary McNulty: 

On April 10, 2000, Broadview Networks, Inc. ("Broadview") received a Secretarial letter 
from the Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission ("Commission") granting Broadview provisional 
aulhority to provide services as a Reseller of Toll Services, Interexchange Carrier, and Reseller of 
Local Exchange Carrier Services. Broadview did not receive provisional authority to provide 
facilities-based services at that time because Broadview had not yet filed a facilities-based tariff. On 
July 18,2000, Broadview filed a facilities-based tariff with the Commission. The fifteen day protest 
period will close on August 2, 2000. 

In order to receive the company codes necessary for provisioning of facilities-based service, 
Broadview must provide NANPA with proof that it has received facilities-based aulhority from the 
Commission. It is our understanding that NANPA only provides codes within the first five business 
days of each month, Broadview must provide NANPA with proof of facilities-based authority no 
later than Monday, August 7, 2000. For this reason, Broadview respectfully requests that the 
Commission provide Broadview with a Secretarial letter reflecting the grant of provisional authority 
to provide facilities-based service, on August 3, 2000. 
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We greatly appreciate your assistance in this matter. If you have any questions regarding 
this request please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned at (202) 424-7500. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Richard M. Rindler 
James W. Ferguson 

Counsel for Broadview Networks, Inc. 

cc: Steve Andreassi 


